
SIDDHARTHA PUBLIC SCHOOL   

REPORT- COTTON CANDY DAY 

 

“Watching a cotton candy passing by is just like watching over the 

childhood....” 

Cotton candy has been captivating children and adults for many years now. 

When those bright colours, light and soft texture and luscious flavour all come 

together, the result is a classic sweet treat that adds a perfect pop of fun to 

any occasion. Believe it or not, these carnival end concession stand staple has 

been on quiet an adventure. Since its inception, so we thought that we would 

share some fabulously fun facts about cotton candy and celebrate it. 

Cotton candy as we know it was created in 1987 when a dentist named William 

Morison joined forces with a confectioner by the name of John C. Wharton. 

Together, the duo created a machine that spun heated sugar through a screen, 

creating the floss-like texture that we all know and love which is the most 

favourite of many. It was pink in colour. It is healthier than most deserts. It is 

called by different names. So every year 7th December is celebrated as cotton 

candy day. 

 Keeping this in mind Siddhartha Public School celebrated “Cotton Candy Day” 

on 7th December, 2022. Students were asked to bring cotton candy to share 

and have. Students were very much excited. As it was sweet and all kids love to 

eat sweet. Some got it in the packets and some in cups. It was of different 

colours pink, blue and yellow. They all enjoyed this day. 



  

 


